
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 1 

Autumn 1 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 10th September 

Year 1 meeting 9am 

Thursday 12th September 

Year 2 meeting 9am 

Friday 20th September 

Reception meeting 2pm 

Tuesday 24th September 

Baby and toddler coffee morning 

Saturday 28th September 

9.30am-12.30pm working party 

October 

Thursday 24th October 

Sponsored Bounce-athon 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church 

at 9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making 7pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class-  96% 

Ruby Class-98.86%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class-91.3 %  

Sapphire Class- 94.44% 

Emerald Class- 96.79% 

                       Topaz Class-  98.08% 

Attendance: well done to any class that 

got 94% attendance this week. This is the 

national average for attendance and is 

expected attendance for our school to 

achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher’s award: 
Year 1: Skyler and Kyla-Marie 

Year 2: All of Topaz and All of Emerald. 

Staff: Mrs Christie 

Well done! 

Please remember to keep 

voting for us using the blue tokens 

at Tesco. 

We have until the 30th September. 

We are excited to share that once a 

fortnight we will be holding a baby 

and toddler coffee morning. 

This will be starting on Tuesday 24th 

September. Please see the attached 

poster. 

 

Our school playground buddies have 

been selected. 

Well done and welcome to: 

Playground Buddies 

Riley, Erin, Finley and Zahra 

 

 

  

Please do remember to like and follow 

us on facebook for regular updates. 
Don’t forget to keep booking lunches on 

Parentmail.  


